EASTON PARISH COUNCIL
A Parish Council Meeting was advertised and held at 8.00pm on 8™ June 2017.

Members present: Michael Baker, Richard Burton, Stephen Thomason and Philip
Trussell

The meeting arranged regarding: 17/01040/HHFUL Planning Permission Consultation — 4
Grange Croft, Easton Retrospective fitting of a garage door to the existing car port.

It was agreed to adjourn the meeting to the site in order to be able to give this full
consideration, when after discussion it was agreed to submit a no observations either in
favour or against the proposal report to the Huntingdonshire District Council
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